
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

JAN 2 9 2018 

Danny Hames 
Cane Island Estates, LLC 
39 Nottingham Lane 
Rogers, AR 72758 

Re: Permit Number 4899-WR-2, AFIN 45-00214 

Dear Mr. Hames: 

Please be advised that the above referenced permit will expire on October 31, 2018. To date, our records 
show that you have not reapplied for the renewal permit. We are aware that you still have time in which 
to submit a renewal application. However, in order to continue operating after the expiration date of the 
existing permit, a complete renewal application must be received by this Department no later than May 4, 
2018. 

If you need more time to submit the renewal application, please submit your request in writing to the 
Director of ADEQ prior to May 4, 2018. 

Please be advised the subject permit is no longer valid after the expiration date. If a complete renewal 
application or request for an extension is not received by May 4, 2018, this will be in violation of your 
current permit and state regulations. 

If our records are incorrect, or if you do not desire to renew your permit, please respond by letter as soon 
as possible. Documents may also be submitted m PDF format to water-permit­
application@adeq.state.ar.us. 

A copy of the Permit, renewal forms can be obtained at the following website: 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/permits/nodischarge/individual.aspx 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (50 1) 682-
0620. 

Sincerely, 

_/-)1 r r 
!t:2'>"-''"'_j: ~--, 

// 

Jamal So1aimanian, Ph.D., P.E. 
Engineer Supervisor 
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cc: File 
Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager 
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